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From 22 to 25 May 2014, European citizens will head to the polls to elect a new European 

Parliament. These elections are expected to be different, not least because several European 

parties will put forward their candidates for the presidency of the European Commission. 

In this context, the Maastricht Centre for European Governance (Maastricht University, 

Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences), with the support of the UM board, and in cooperation 

with the municipality of Maastricht and the European Youth Forum (EYF) has invited 

candidates for the Commission Presidency for a panel debate due to be held in Maastricht on 

the evening of Monday 28 April. This debate will be live-streamed all over Europe. 

 

We want to invite you, as a student at a university in Europe, to ask your question on a 

relevant European theme to the candidates. 

 

From the questions we will receive, we will select some on the basis of frequency and 

salience. This process should lead to a selection of 5 to 7 core questions that will be presented 

during the debate by a pre-selected student in the audience. 

Interested? Please fill out the “Student Question Form” and send it to us 

(eudebate2014@gmail.com) by Sunday 6 April. Please mention “questions EU debate 2014” 

in the subject heading. 

Any questions? Feel free to contact Sophie IJsbrandij at eudebate2014@gmail.com. Please 

mark that question with “Question to Sophie”. 
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